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____________________________________________________________________________ 

MESSAGE: 

We were delighted to receive the message from the delegates at your National Convention this 

year.  Against the backdrop of a storm-tossed society, the sanctity of their gathering and the 

undaunted focus of the friends on what will lead to true prosperity for all stand in relief as a 

testament to the transformative power of Bahá’u’lláh’s Cause.  It is a source of joy for us to see 

the steady advance of the Nine Year Plan across your country, as the friends learn to engage a 

growing number of people in the ever more dynamic processes of community building under 

way in their clusters.  In a diversity of settings, many more hearts are being connected, 

enkindled by the Word of God, beating as one.  Thus reinforced, may the friends in Canada set 

out to meet their goals for the first phase of the Plan with loving determination, assured of our 

prayers in the Holy Shrines, beseeching the Blessed Beauty to send down His aid “in such wise 

that all may be astounded”! 
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